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Autumn half term newsletter 
 

Seascape Primary School 
https://www.seascapeprimaryschool.co.uk/ 

 T: 0191 5864186 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have reached the half term holidays already! It has been very busy with 

church school trips, bowling visits, google assemblies and our Harvest 

festival it’s hard to believe that the children were only just meeting their 

class teacher seven weeks ago! 

Thank you to everyone who came and donated to our harvest assemblies. 

The children sang beautifully and I was so disappointed that I only got to 

see the dress rehearsal.   

I hope you all have a lovely half term holiday. We return to school Monday 

29th October. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

13th +  14th November 

Parents’ evenings 

Friday 9th November 

Class 11 assembly 

Friday 30th November 

Class 10 assembly 

 Monday 3rd December 

Immunisations reception – year 5 

 

Christmas Dates! 

12th December - KS2 concert at 

St Cuthbert’s Church 

13th December - KS1 concert in 

school 

14th December – EYFS concert 

in school 

17th December – Year 1+2 party 

18th December – Year 3+4 party 

19th December – Year 5+6 + 

EYFS party 

 20th December – Christmas 

Fayre 

21st December – Last day in 

school 

7th January – Return to school 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Disco 

We still have tickets available for the 

Halloween disco just pop into the 

school office. 

The disco is on Tuesday 30th October 

KS1 – 2.30 4.00 KS2 4.30-6.00 

KS1 children can go home and get 

changed over lunchtime or bring their 

clothes to school. 

Swimming 
We have had some confusion with 

swimming in recent weeks due to the 

pool closure at Peterlee. The 

swimming timetable for the year is 

below. 
Autumn 2 half term – Year 5 

Spring  1 half term – Year 6 + class 

6a 

Spring 2 half term – Year 6 + class 

6b 

Summer term – Year 5/6 + Year 4 

 

 

OPAL 
All children will be taking part in OPAL activities over the next half term. These 

will include den building and campfires. This will all be on the school grounds 

on an afternoon. If your child could bring in some NAMED old clothes and 

wellies or old shoes if they have them that could stay in school this would be 

really appreciated. 
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